
        

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF AVENUE GREENE 
 
November 7, 2015 – The closure of avenue Greene need to be extended for one week. The reopening, 
originally scheduled for November 9, 2015, is postponed until November 16, 2015.  
 

 
  
Detour 
Road users can detour via avenue Atwater. 

Work Schedule  
Work will take place from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. If necessary, some work may be performed overnight or during the 
weekend. 
 
Mitigation Measures 
Measures are implemented to limit the inconvenience to residents living near the job site. These measures 
include: 

x performing the work mainly during the day; 
x noise-reduced blades for concrete saws; 
x noise-monitoring by teams on the job site to ensure compliance with the approved noise levels. 

The Ministère is aware of the inconveniences that this work may cause, but the public can be assured that all 
measures are being taken to complete it as efficiently as possible. 
 
If you have any comments, questions or complaints about this work, please contact us at 514-873-1372 or by 
email at turcot.commentaires@mtq.gouv.qc.ca 

 
  Closure      Local Traffic 

 
From Sunday, October 25, at 

11:59 p.m. to Monday, 
November 16, at 5:00 a.m. 

 

Complete closure 
Avenue Greene 

between rue Saint-Antoine Ouest 
and boulevard Dorchester. 

 

Local traffic 
It will be maintained north of the 
closure until the alleyway leading 
to avenue Brooke and south of 
the closure until rue Prospect. 


